Provincetown, Mass. April B, 1956.

Mr, John C, Herring
469 Broadway
North Attleboro, lMass.

Dear Mr, Herring:

» I recelved your letter and have noted the contents.
% im perfectly willing to do the work for you as outlined 1n your
etter.
As you must know it 1is very difficult to get workmen
to do anything in the spring of the year in Provincetown.This is
esspeclally true of painters. I do have a couple of good painters
who can.do the work but want to do 1% as soon as possible while the
weather ia still toobad to do oubside painting. The first of Hay
would be too late for them. If you will plan to come to Provincetown
by the 15th of April they will start at once. : :
Also I can not go shead without you here as I will not
be responsible for your stock getting damaged. You must move 1t and
cover it etc so that no damage will come to 1t. oA
- ‘I am sure that you will be willling to do this in order
to get your place looking good again for the season, L \
: Hoping that I will hear from you that you are comling down:
or expecting to see you soon, I trust you have had a good winter., it
has been very bad here in Provincetown. !

Yours sincerely,

173 Commercial St,
Provincetown, Maass,.
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